
Please join us for the

Welcome
Freshman and 

New Parent Mixer
Thursday, August 25, 2022
6:30 pm in the Dining Hall

Wear your Hawaiian best!

Appetizers and adult refreshments provided by the Dad’s Club
This is an adult only event.

Members of the administration
as well as representatives from the guidance and

athletic departments will be on hand
to answer any questions.

Please RSVP by August 19
to

Lolearczyk@sjpii.net
to ensure we can plan

accordingly.


